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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

November 4, 1938.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,

University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear "Phog":

In reply to your letter of November 3rd, we will
give you refund for any tickets you send back at once.

In spite of the many reverses this year, 1 believe
we will have a good crowd for that game.

Best regards.

Yours truly,

i

L. McC, nes,
Director of Athletics.




